Rathleen Richard Bodhisattva Skandha
Paralegal Specialist - o
Department of Correction

70 Franklin Street #600 '
Boston, MA 02110-1327 October 27, 2015

RE: Continued Apprisal of Regulation-Related Matters

Dear Ms. Richard:

Pursuant to your letter of October 1, 2015, I am

requesting to be kept on your mailing list of persouns

who require notice of Regulation-Related matters.

I am especially concermed that under 103 CMR 491.0

the Crievance Coordinator here at Norfolk does not propose

a resolution to my grievances, he simply denies them, and
they all wind up going to Court. This practice needs to

be reviewed.

_Sincerely yours,

Bodhisattva Skandha, Pro Se




